
The XIV Meeting of the Permanent Consultative Committee I: Telecommunications, 
 
 DECIDES: 
 
 

PCC.I/DEC. 90 (XIV-09) 
1
 To instruct the CITEL Secretariat to send the Technical Notebook on 

Number portability, included in document CCP.I-TEL/doc. 1680/09, in 
order to obtain comments and contributions that will be incorporated and 
presented at the XV meeting of the PCC.I. To request that this 
information be sent before August 1, 2009 to Notebook Coordinator, Mr. 
Walter Calil (calil@anatel.gov.br). 
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